
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TRADUCTION DE COURTOISIE 
 
 

Paris, 21th October 2011 
 
 
 
Dear Mr President 
 
Dear Madam President, 
 
During the 13th meeting of the Association of European Senates held in Madrid in June last 
year, it was agreed that the next session of the Association would be in Paris, from 15th to 17th 
March 2012. 
 
I therefore have great pleasure in inviting you to attend this meeting, which will be 
highlighting a subject of topical parliamentary and institutional interest, and about which we 
will shortly be sending you details. 
 
The draft programme and registration procedures will be available from 1st November 
onwards on the Internet site of the French Senate. 
 
On the relevant page you will find all necessary further information, as well as the contact 
details of the organizers of this meeting. 
 
I am very much looking forward to welcoming you to Paris next March. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 


